Molly Morrow, LMSW, ACSW, CAAC, CSA
1315 Longfellow Avenue
Royal Oak, M 48067
(248) 414-3692
mollylmsw®@att.net

To Whom It May Concern:

I gladly submit the following Letter of Reference on behalf of Samara C. Kezele
Fritchman. As a clinical social worker in private practice, I actively seek out
guidance from those in the field that demonstrate the ability to hone and practice
their profession with ethics and grace. Samara was the presenter at a “required”
Ethics seminar for my social work license renewal. I have since taken other
courses and far exceeded the required CEUs for this topic. There was a palpable
difference between getting the information I needed at the other seminars and
learning to respect and internalize the information provided by Samara.

Samara was a unique and highly engaging presenter, especially for the
potentially dry subject of ethics. Personally, I found her enlightening in the fact
that she didn’t just say, “Do this or else you'll lose your license.” She had the
passion and dedication to say, “This is the way you should conduct yourself for
the best interests of all involved parties, especially your clients.” I told her that
had found a renewed sense of hope in the mental health profession knowing that
there were knowledgeable and entertaining practitioners out there that still
believed in doing the right thing and had the ability to encourage their
colleagues and students to do the same.

I would strongly recommend her for any endeavor she wishes to pursue. |
believe you will find that her years of experience and depth of insight will go a
long way in helping you and your business achieve lasting success. Should you
need any additional information please do not hesitate to call me directly at my
home office number (248) 414-3692.

Respectfully Submitted,

f ( Dims N Acsd ende. 054
Molly M /LMSW, ACSW, CAAC, CSA




